

B.K. BIRLA CENTRE FOR EDUCATION



4

SARALA BIRLA GROUP OF SCHOOLS A CBSE DAY-CUM-BOYS' RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL

PERIODIC TEST-1, 2025-26 Social Science

Class: IV MARKING SCHEME Time: 1hr. Date: 30.06.25 Max Marks: 25 Admission no: Roll no: **SECTION-A** 1. Families in the past were often..... in size than they appear today. 1 2. People move to a new place to live there. This is called -1 c. Migration 3. Ais the local government found in rural areas. 1 c. Panchayat **SECTION-B** Mention two reasons why people might move to a new place? 2 Ans- For Jobs, better places to live or education 4. Why do we need a government? Ans- We need government to do different functions like to solve our problems, to provide us faculties and manage our areas. **SECTION-C** 6. Explain sources that help us to learn about changes in our family. 3 Ans- Talking to family members, Old photographs. Letters, diaries, and special objects etc. 7. Observe the given below images and write how can we help the local government? 3 Ans- a. By keeping our government clean. b. By informing to local government our problems. c. By following rules set by the local government such as traffic rules. d. By spreading awareness about the importance of keeping our neighborhood.

SECTION-D

- 8. What are some functions of the local government? Explain in your own words.
- Maintaining public facilities like roads, parks, and streetlights.

CL 4 PERIODIC TEST 01 SO.SCI MS 1/2

- Providing basic services such as clean water, sanitation, and waste management.
- Ensuring law and order by supporting local police and safety measures.
- Running local schools and healthcare centers to serve the community.
- Collecting local taxes and managing funds for development projects.

SECTION-E

Case Study:-

- 9. Rohan's family used to live in a huge house in a village, but due to a lack of good schools, the family decided to move to a nearby City. Rohan's father found a job in a factory, and they mod into a small house. Rohan had to go to a new school and make new friends.
- 1. Why did Rohan's family move to the city?

1

1

Ans- For education/ lack of good school

- 2. What problems do you think Rohan might face in school? Ans- He may face problems like making new friends, adjusting with new atmosphere ad teachers, house related etc.
- 3. Do you think moving to a new place can be exciting? Why or why not? 2 Ans- As per student
- 10. In the 1970's the people in a village called Ralegan Siddhi in Maharashtra fest a water shortage.

With the help of a leader named Anna Hazare the villagers started saving water. They came together to build small dams fixed old wells, and learn new ways to save rainwater. Their work helped make more water available all year for drinking and farming. Ouestions:-

1. Name the leader who helped villages to save water.

1

1

Ans- Anna Hazare

- 2. Write how did the villagers solved the problem of drinking and farming? 2 Ans- They came together to build small dams fixed old wells, and learn new ways to save rainwater.
- 3. What is a government? Ans- Government is a group of people who solve our problems and take care of our areas.